
26-03-2020 
  
Hi Squirrels and Hedgehogs   
  
I hope you have all kept busy this week and taken the opportunity to plant your beans in this 
glorious sunshine. Speaking of sunshine, I also hope you have had the opportunity to safely 
spend some time in your garden or an outdoor space recording the different trees and plants 
you have seen.  
I know some of you may also have been practising your maths , reading your books and doing 
some of your handwriting. You are fab x - Keep it up x 
  
I am currently speaking to Mr Learmonth to get some logins for times-table  rockstars ( an 
interactive program where children can practise their tables)  but it is taking longer than 
usual due to so many children across the country accessing the site. I am hoping to send 
these out by the end of next week.  
  
I am really missing seeing your smiling faces and can’t wait until we are all back in school 
again ! -  
To keep me smiling - If you create any amazing art pieces or have been an eager beaver and 
created your dream garden already- Please email me some pictures of your work and I will try 
to upload a selection on to our website to make everyone smile.  
Myself and Mrs Zafar would love to see them. 
  
I am awarding everyone in Year 1 twenty dojo’s for being super this week - My little girl is 
going to input them onto dojo for you all. - Well done  
  
Finally mums and dads - Please don’t feel under pressure to do loads of things with your little 
people- The most important thing at this time is that they feel safe and are happy.   
  
I will email you all next week to check in again. 
Take care of each other always.  
Mrs Petrie 
 



 


